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      ​ ​Happy New Year!!! 

 
We will be learning about Mozart and one of his 
major works, The Magic Flute. 
 
I will at the Florida Music Teachers Association 
Conference in Tampa January 10-12, 2018. 
I’m gonna come back with lots of great lessons 
and ideas! 
 
We will continue working with melody by playing 
melodic percussion instruments and working on 
our music reading skills. 

 
Never hesitate to contact us with questions. 

Mrs. Hunter Britton​   ​hunter.britton@tvcs.org 
Mr. Mark Lehnowsky​  mark.lehnowsky@tvcs.org 

 

 
Here is what our artists will be learning in January. 

 
2nd Graders​ are focusing on using words, lines and 
colors to create positive art. Next they will be creating 
unique  monsters based on Shel Silverstein's poem “The 
Worst” and writing personal characteristics for their 
designs as well. 
 
3rd Graders ​are learning about the power of positive 
words and reflecting on themselves to create art art piece 
using 20 positive words that describe themselves. 
 

Feel free to contact us by email at any time! 
Ms. Amanda Russo - ​Amanda.Russo@tvcs.org 
Mrs. Shay Sanchez - Shay.Sanchez@tvcs.org 

   

 
When we return from winter break we will be 
finishing up our soccer unit.  Then we will 
begin our dance unit.  During the dance unit 
the students will be learning a variety of line 
dances. 
 
We also will continue with our fitness days to 
help the students improve their level of fitness. 
 

Contact us for more information. 
 
Torrey Howard torrey.howard@tvcs.org 
Steve Meister  steve.meister@tvcs.org 
Amanda Peters  amanda.peters@tvcs.org 

      

¡Bienvenidos a la clase de Español! 

 

¡Feliz año nuevo! Happy New Year!  

 

During the month of January, Second Grade 

students will learn vocabulary about clothing, as 

well as phrases used to buy and sell. 

Third graders will learn about food, and phrases 

used when ordering at a restaurant.  

Both grade levels will work on their verbal skills, 

both at “el mercado” (store), and “el restaurante” 

(restaurant). 

Please visit my page on the school’s website to                 

find out more detailed information on what we are                 

doing each week. 

Never hesitate to contact me with questions or               

suggestions. ¡Nos vemos! 

 

 ¡Nos vemos! 

Señora Gordon         Señora Melendez 

silvana.gordon@tvcs.org    maria.melendez@tvcs.org 

mailto:Amanda.Russo@tvcs.org


 
 
 
 


